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M E M O R A N D U M  

 

TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Brett Lenart, Planning Manager 

DATE: March 7, 2023 

SUBJECT: Comprehensive Plan – Consultant Introduction 

 

I’m adding an item to the work session agenda this evening to provide an introduction to 
Interface Studios.  Interface Studios leads the consultant team that the City’s RFP 
evaluation committee is recommending to the City Council to begin the comprehensive 
planning process. 
 
No action is requested or required, but rather, this is an opportunity for the Commission 
to meet Interface Studios, hear an overview of other members of the team, and an 
opportunity for questions, thoughts, or advice to staff and the consultant team moving 
forward on this exciting work. 
 
Note that after this meeting, the recommendation will be presented to the City Council for 
consideration, so no contract is in place yet.  Nonetheless, I am appreciative of this early 
opportunity to begin connections between the consultant team and Planning Commission. 
 
If there is any additional information I can provide, please contact me at 
blenart@a2gov.org. 
 
 


